
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 
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 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

We have reached the midpoint of our first term! It has 
been quite a celebration with European day of Languages on 
Thursday.  The children had such a fun day – all around school 
there were so many different activities from around Europe – 
counting, fact files, researching, food tasting, art work and 
dressing up! 

We’ve had parents in school this week – our Oak Class 
parents seeing phonics in action and our Year 6 Sycamore 
parents evenings starting that dialogue about secondary school 
applications. 
 

Teachers have been developing their knowledge and 
networking to support the development of our curriculum 
priorities. Mrs Demirelli – our Maths lead – was at the Kent 
Maths Hub conference as we move into the 4th year of 
sustaining Maths Mastery in our curriculum.  
Miss Dennis has been keeping up to date with English 
Curriculum developments.  
I’ve also been out at Church School Leaders meetings and with 
our Sevenoaks Partnership Schools where we’ve been planning 
cross school support and ideas for the children.  
 
 Applications for new Governor posts has now closed and 
soon I will be able to share more news on appointments made 
to support the school in its strategic overview for sustained 
improvement. 
 

Let’s hope the weather dries up a little for the weekend! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for the year so far: 
 

St. David 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2): Jacob 
 
Cedar (Year 3): George 
 
Willow (Year 4):  Hana 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Samantha 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Matthew  

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this 

week is 95.8% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 96.8% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 94.3% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 97.7% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 94.1% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 97.9% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 98.0% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 92.9% 
 

Whole school:  96.0% 
 

Congratulations to: 
HAZEL CLASS 

 
You are the highest attenders 

this week! 
 

For unexpected absence eg illness 
for example, please call and speak 
to the school office before 9.30am 

so absence can be recorded 
accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during 
the school day you MUST provide 

evidence of an appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be 
requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found 
through this link:  

 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5R

EKR9 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRING  
FAITH & EDUCATION  

TOGETHER 
by 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’  
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights 

people connected to our school who fulfill 
our school vision, this week that honour goes 

to… 
 

Miss Gower 
 

She organsied the whole school  
European Languages Day  

which the children have loved!. 
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Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Bringing faith and education 
together 


